REFLECTIONS

by Evan G LeBlanc
Associate Class of 2013



It's coming to a close on my collegiate career and I have never been so excited and nervous in all my life. I am applying to various graduate schools as well as jobs all over the country. I am currently trying to get everything I can out of my final semester in College. Part of doing that was applying to be on the SROW committee. We just had our 2nd Sunday meeting and things are starting to look good! Drake and Waite are doing a phenomenal job in running everything, and making it an enjoyable experience for both returners and new comers alike. I can't wait for the actual conference to show what LSU has to offer, and learn from other Universities.

I have done a lot of reflecting these last couple of months of my time in both college and LSU ambassadors. LSU Ambassadors is an organization that contributed greatly to my collegiate experience. This organization is one that I will miss, it has offered be friendships to last and memories to cherish my whole life. The only advice I want to give the freshly seasoned Ambassadors is to enjoy it all! Take time to take it all in. Stop every once in a while and appreciate your experiences you are having, it goes by too fast!

Upcoming Events

SROW MEETINGS

February 7th February 14th February 24th

COMMITTEE MEETINGS

FEB.11: PERTA & Recruiting FEB.15: Orientation FEB.16: Cohesion & Communication

Next General Meeting

Feb. 17th

#Pride

by Kim Jalilian Associate Class of 2014

This past Saturday I gave a tour to incoming MDA students and their families. Giving tours to incoming students and their families is such a sure way to really sell LSU to them. I love seeing the excitement on everyone's faces when we get to Death Valley or see Mike out and playing. This past weekend the families touring got to see the chaos from the basketball game. Seeing their faces light up and having all the questions about how football season is on campus, really never gets old. No matter if the families are from a different state and have never seen the campus before, or they've been a hundred times, there's always something new for them to discover. Adding personal stories, whether its about hanging out in the quad or that time freshman year when I walked onto the third floor of Middleton talking loudly on your phone, really helps campus feel more personal to the students. Tours are, in my opinion, one of the coolest things we get to do as LSU Ambassadors. Every tour I give just makes me more and more proud to call LSU my school. I mean, what's better than putting on a yellow polo and getting to show off our beautiful home?



DIANA CHERN

Spotlight Ambassador



"She always acts professional at Recruiting events and makes the best of both her Liaison's and Ambassador's experience to make sure she gives potential students and parents a great Recruiting experience. GEAUX Diana!"

SPIN 2016 College Leaders

Agriculture: Alex Aguilar
Art and Design: Mary Bergeron
Business: Maddie Neal &Bonnie Wells
Coast and Environment: Seth Richard
Engineering: Jared Bigler & Kim Jalilian
Human Sciences and Education:Khaila Sloan& Mason

Trapen
Humanities and Social Sciences: Chelsea

Cockburn& Kayla Davis

Mass Communication: Niara Octavia Woods

Music and Dramatic Arts: Chandler Wall

Science: Evan LeBlanc & KirbyAnne Plessala

UCAC: Waite Reeves UCFY: Kolby Ledbetter

@LSUAmbassadors











Notes: